Minutes: December 4, 2007

A regular meeting of the WCREA was held on the above date at Flynn’s in Phil-
lipsburg, NJ. The meeting was called to order by President Pat Kollar, who led the
flag salute. Richard Buralli led the singing of “America”, which was followed by Shir-
ley Sloyer’s reading ot a poem about trying, “The Best You Can Be.”

The secretary read minutes of the last meeting. In the absence of the treasurer,
President Pat read her report. There is a balance of $2,379.41 and $742 in newly
opened award account. $140 has been received from WCEA for new retirees’
1st year membership dues.

Membership numbers remain the same. Corresponding Secretary Carol Mertz
had nothing to report.

Under old business, Sandy Beck reported that all tickets to see “Wicked” on
February 27 are gone, but a few seats are lett on the bus if anyone wants to go to New
York City for the day.

Pat reported on election results ot November 6. 89% of NJEA-endorsed candi-
dates won, some in very pivotal positions. One was Steve Sweeney of South Jersey.
Many legislators called NJEA, thanking them for our support. Locally, incumbents
Sen. Leonard Lance and Assembly persons Mike Dougherty and Marcia Karrow won
re-election.

Pat reported on the NJREA Convention of
November 7 and 8 which she, Doug Morris, Bar-
bara Esposito, and Carol and Clayton Mertz at-
tended. At that time, not much information was
yet available on the new health plan. The WCEA
hospitality suite at the Tropicana was very nice
and well-attended.

Under new business, Pat reported on a
meeting of the NJREA Health Benetits meeting ot November 16. County presidents ex-
pressed concerns about representation on the committee. After much discussion by
the Delegate Council meeting in Atlantic City, the November
16 meeting was scheduled. Dorothy Malcolm will be the liai-
son to Warren County. After that date, little new information
was available. After January 1, 2008, NJREA and NJEA will
hold regional meetings across the state bringing the latest
SEHB information as it becomes available. Only NJREA/NJEA
members may attend. Dates, times and locations of
meetings will be in the NJREA/NJEA publications
and online at NJEA.org. Everyone in the state plan
must re-enroll and choose the best plan for his/her
needs. Pat cautioned all to read caretully every-
thing you receive from the Division of Pensions.
Probably the closest regional meeting to Warren
County will be in Randolph at the “Meadow Wood







